
Well Being Walk 

This morning we had a fantastic walk around East Park. It was the perfect way to end the term, and we 

were absolutely blessed with superb weather too. The children were a credit to the school and loved the 

surroundings. It was super to also see the animals as we passed by them and this led to some excellent 

discussions. 

It was great to take a bit of time out of our busy daily school life and chat with the children and enjoy some 

exercise. All of the children I spoke to had a super time and for this reason it was certainly worthwhile. 

 

 
Firstly, can I take the chance to thank you all for your support over 

what has been a really busy term. In school we seem to have not 

stopped moving from one activity to the next, so it will be really good to reset 

and recharge over the Easter break so that  we are all back and raring to go 

on 25th April. 

Following the Easter break, Year 6 will soon be completing their end of KS2 

SATS tests. They have worked really hard in class in so many areas, so can I 

ask that all the Year 6 children continue to read and complete the work that Mr 

Good has set so that they are in the best possible shape to do their best. A 

quick reminder also of the two sessions Mr Good and I will be leading in the 

first week of the holiday that we would like to see as many children as possible 

for. 

During the first week back after the break I will be sending home a list of dates 

and events that we will be running throughout the summer term for you so 

hopefully you can plan ahead. We really want to get parents back into school 

too, so look out for our Parent Pop In dates and Starbooks reading events 

which will be returning. 

Finally, a massive well done to the children and staff for working so hard dur-

ing the last term. I couldn’t be prouder of everyone and think that the school 

is a great place to be. 
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Mr Raw, Head of School 

Bikeability—Year 6 

Group 2 for Bikeability did a great job on Monday and Tuesday 

and performed all of the required tasks very well to complete 

their Bikeability training. All the children were given a helmet 

following the training which I hope they will make sure they 

have on whenever they are on their bikes from now on. 

Follow us on Facebook or on Twitter  @StoneferryPS 

Cycle Shelter Update 

This week I had 2 companies come and measure up for a new 

bike and scooter shelter. Hopefully, these will be installed soon 

and this will encourage more children to travel to school like this. 

Reading Rockets 

Y1—82% 

Y2—88% 

Y3—94% 

Y4—% 

Y5—% 

Y6—100% 

Big push please this week 
from classes not making our 

80% target! 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 

A big thank you to everyone who braved the weather to support 

us in our Easter Egg Hunt last weekend. It was a shame that 

the weather was so cold but for everyone who took part or who 

decorated their windows we thank you for your support. We 

look forward now to our next community PTA event. 

EYFS Open Day 

On Wednesday we held our EYFS 

Open Day to try to encourage more 

parents to send their children to our 

Nursery and F2 class. To promote this 

we leafleted the local area and we had 

some visitors and interest which was 

good, but we would like a lot more.  

We truly believe our EYFS is second to 

none in the local area and would ask 

that you let your friends and acquaint-

ances know that we are able to provide 

places  for them if they are considering 

changing school or are looking for a 

nursery for their child. Lots of parents 

pay private nurseries when ours is free 

and is also staffed with qualified teach-

ers too, so please encourage them to 

contact us for more information. 
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Here are just a selection of some of the 

amazing Easter Bonnets we had this year. 

Thank you to parents for supporting with 

these at home. We hope everyone en-

joyed making them and also enjoyed 

eating their creme egg too for taking part! 
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If you would like to be on the newsletter, please forward your picture to 

admin@stoneferry.hull.sch.uk and a brief description of the activity 

you have been doing and I will be happy to add it to the next edition! 

Over the Easter Holiday we would love for as many children as possi-

ble to complete a piece of Art work linked to “Spring” or the “Changing 

Seasons” 

 

The children can use whatever medium they want: chalks, collage, 

paint, pencil crayons or even make a sculpture. 

 

There are prizes for 1st and 2nd place in each class and everyone will 

receive something for taking part. 

 

All entries will be put up on display in our Art gallery along the Key 

Stage 2 corridor. 

 

Please can all entries be returned to Miss Brady by Friday 29th April. 

 

Good Luck! 

Special Mention this week is for Billy in Year 1. He 

loves his rugby amongst a number of other sports 

and has  been voted Under 6 Player of the Month 

for his team Hull Dockers. 

 

Fantastic effort Billy! 


